
  

                                                      

Sellersville Park & Recreation Board 
140 E. Church Street 

        
November 10, 2020 
7:00 O’clock P.M. 

         
The November meeting of the Sellersville Park and Recreation Board was called to order by Chair 
Kathleen Hallman at the stated time and location. 
 
 
ROLL CALL: 

 

Members in attendance were: 
  
Chair   : Kathleen Hallman 
Co- Chair  :  
Secretary  : Kathleen Fretz 
     Antonia Buck 
     Mark Moore 
 
Members Absent : Barbara Hufnagle 
     David Hufnagle 
     Linda Hufnagle 
     Thomas Hufnagle 
     Janice MacKenzie 
  
Borough Manager : David J. Rivet 
Other   : 
 

MINUTES 

 Mrs. A. Buck made a motion that the minutes of the October 1, 2020 meeting be approved. Motion was 
seconded by Mr. M. Moore and the motion carried with all in favor. 
 
HALLOWEEN DECORATING COMMUNITY TOUR 

The winners of the Halloween Decorating Tour has been posted on the website and advertisements 
placed in local papers. Board agreed that pre-registering helped with judging. 
 
HOLIDAY LIGHTING CONTEST 

Due to COVID-19 concerns, Board member will individually judge the Holiday Lighting on December 
18th. After a short discussion, the prizes were increased to $75 for 1st; $50 for 2nd and $25 for 3rd place 
in two categories; single family homes and multi-unit residences. Judging for lights will be done the 
same as the Halloween Decorating with pre-registration required. 
 
CANDLES IN OLD FIREHOUSE AND TRAIN STATION 

Board members scheduled putting the lighted candles in the old fire house and train station on 
November 21, 2020 beginning at 10:00 a.m. Board thanked Mark Moore for altering the lights to make 
them brighter. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 

There being no additional matters to come before this meeting of the Park and Recreation 



  

Board, Chairperson Hallman declared this meeting duly adjourned at 7:52 P.M. The next scheduled 
meeting will be January 5, 2021 at Sellersville Borough Hall. 
             
               
       By:  __________________________ 
         Kathleen Fretz, Secretary                      


